
4. 1999/2000 ROADING PROGRAMME RR 11101

The Board considered an update of progress for City Streets projects in the
Spreydon-Heathcote area which are programmed for the 1999/2000 financial year.

The Board received the information, and decided to recommend that where
traffic calming projects are delayed pending the review of the Council policy,
affected residents be advised of the delay.


